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January 19, 2024

Dear Parents,

We know that a Catholic school education requires every family to make some degree of financial
sacrifice. Because we never want cost to be the determining factor as to whether or not a child can
attend a Catholic school, the Diocese of Baton Rouge offers a variety of resources for families to
receive tuition assistance. Although the attached flier provides more detailed information about each
program, please see the summary below:

Options for assistance for qualifying families at Sacred Heart:
® Diocese of Baton Rouge Bishop’s Annual Appeal Fund
® Black and Indian Mission Fund
® STO- ACE Scholarships

##% Sacred Heart does not accept the Louisiana Scholarship Program (LSP).

For students who have been enrolled at Sacred Heart for one year or more, the school has a limited
fund for assistance for families who do not qualify for the above programs. Families must apply for
Diocesan assistance before consideration.

We value your commitment to achieving a Catholic education for your child and want to walk with

you on your journey. If you have any questions regarding assistance, please contact me directly at
mmiller@sacredheartbr.com.

In Your Service,
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Michael Miller, Principal



